
Students interested in Palmetto Singers! 
Dear students and parents, 

	 There will be a meeting next Wednesday, August 20th in the morning from 
7:40 AM until 8:20 AM in the music room for students who would like to join 
Palmetto Singers whether the student is returning to Singers, or he/she is joining 
for the first time.  This meeting will be for students only.  I will go over the 
requirements to be in Palmetto Singers and explain what students will be 
auditioning on.  The auditions will be held next Thursday and Friday morning 
depending on the student’s grade level.  Students will also be fitted for their 
performance uniform after they audition.   

     Please mark your calendar for our first Parent meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, September 24, 2025, in our Cafeteria, 6:30 PM.  Secondly, all parents 
please use this QR code to register your child and your information. 

                                                      

	 Any questions please email me at oliver@dadeschools.net.  I wish all 
students a successful and musical school year!!! 

        ****Students, hope to see you Wednesday, August 20th AT 7:40 am.****
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